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LOCAL BUSINESSMAN NEWEST MEMBER OF CONCOURS BOARD 

 

JACKSONVILLE, FL; December 6, 2007 --- The Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance 

Foundation, Inc. announced today that Jorge Morales has joined the Foundation’s Board of 

Directors.  Morales is Chairman of the Board of Information & Computing Services, Inc. 

(ICS) based in Jacksonville.  

Founded by Mr. Morales in 1982, ICS is a technology firm specializing in wireless, 

mobile and enterprise software for supply chain management and construction. Morales’ 

vision, leadership and customer-focused approach to the market have enabled him to build 

ICS into a highly-respected organization with more than 300 customers around the world.  

ICS has provided the judging tabulation software and staff support for the Amelia 

Island Concours for nearly a decade.  Specially developed for Amelia’s use, the program 

enables the judging of vehicles to be completed in a timely and accurate manner.            

“I am proud to announce Jorge’s election to the board of directors for the Concours,” 

says Bill Warner, Concours founder and co-chairman. “He is a highly-respected businessman 

in our community and his firm’s technological help on the Concours has enabled us to 

streamline a very complicated and intensive judging process.  This is an internal side of the 

show that is very important but is not seen in action by the general public.  We will count on 

Jorge for new ideas and suggestions that will make the show an even better experience for the 

entrants and the spectators.”    

 

 

-more- 



 

 

“I am pleased to assist the Concours’ very worthwhile effort in this board role,” says 

Morales.  “I and the ICS team always look forward to using our skills to benefit Community 

Hospice of Northeast Florida through the Concours event.” 

The 2008 Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance will be held March 7-9, on the 10

th

 and 

18

th

 fairways of The Golf Club of Amelia Island at Summer Beach adjacent to The Ritz-

Carlton, Amelia Island.  Indy 500 winner Parnelli Jones will be the honoree and the cars of 

the E.R. Thomas Motor Co. will be the featured marque.  The show’s foundation has donated 

nearly $1.5 million to Community Hospice of Northeast Florida, Inc. since 1996. 

 

The Amelia Island Concours d'Elegance is one of the nation's most innovative vintage auto shows 

featuring over 250 rare classics from seldom-seen private collections nationwide.  The show is 

scheduled for March 9-11, 2007.  For more information, visit www.ameliaconcours.org or call 904-636-

0027. 
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